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October 14, 2022 
 
 
RE: Notice of Complaint Received, R.M. Hiner Construction Co, Greeley Pit, Permit M-

1977-151 
  
Mr./Mrs. Hiner: 
 
This letter is to notify you that on October 14, 2022, DRMS received an electronically submitted 
complaint for excessive blowing dust leaving permit area as a result of your on-going backfill 
activity.  The complaint form has been included with this letter for you to review. 
 
Please inform DRMS what measures you intend to take to resolve this issue, as well as to 
prevent excessive fugitive dust from these activities in the future. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Eric Scott 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec:  Michael Cunningham, DRMS at: Michaela.cunningham@state.co.us  
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